
The college has received a thank –you letter from the vice rector for Educational 

affairs, Prof. Muhammad bin Othman Alrkaban in which he expressed his 

gratitude for the hospitality and warm meeting. He stressed the importance of 

such meetings that reflect the strong ties between the college and the vice 

rectorate of Educational Affairs. 

 


